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Happy Fall NAPCRGers!
It has been a busy summer for NAPCRG! It's hard to believe that we will all be gathering
together in just 4 weeks for the Annual Meeting. We have lots of activities happening around
NAPCRG, below are some of the highlights:

2016 Annual Meeting Planning
Online registration for the annual meeting is sill open, take a look at this year's conference
brochure to learn more about the meeting. You'll want to make your hotel and travel
arrangements soon. Also, don't forget to make sure your passport is current, in case you need
it to travel to the Annual Meeting. 

The program committee has some great preconference programming planned to kick off your
meeting experience. If you are interested in getting involved in the Patient and Clinician
Program (PaCE) Preconference Program this is your chance. The PaCE program is
opening registration up to just 10 attendees this year. The Committee on Advancing the
Science of Family Medicine has also put together an expanded preconference based on last
year's highly successful program on Research Methods.

There is a number of other great preconferences too, learn more about all of the
preconference workshops. on the conference website. Make sure you register for one of the
preconference workshops before they sell out. Register today!

 
NAPCRG Connect
Have you had a chance to check out NAPCRG Connect, the new NAPCRG member-only
community that launched last week? We know the value that NAPCRG members place on the
networking and educational opportunities we provide throughout the year. To build on that
value, we are excited to enter into this new phase of member collaborations by providing
NAPCRG members a place to connect, engage, and share information in real time. Through
the community, members can gather to continue discussions, share documents, and organize
committee details. Please take a moment to visit the community and all it has to offer. Feel
free to post a comment or question or upload an article you found particularly insightful to your
work.

Trainee Program Fundraising Campaign
Last Fall the NAPCRG Board of Directors approved our new Trainee Program. This exciting
program will provide so many great benefits for NAPCRG medical students, residents and
fellows who will take part beginning this fall.
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To further Dr. Maurice Wood’s (our late-founder) legacy, the NAPCRG Trainee Program was
created to meet the needs of the organization’s next generation. This program is focused on
providing opportunities for trainees to engage and be nurtured in primary care research to
enable them to achieve their potential as the healthcare leaders of tomorrow. The program’s
five-point action plan fosters the involvement and intellectual cultivation of current trainee
members, while aiming to expand our growing membership base.

Donate today and help ensure the success of this program and our next generation!

We are looking forward to seeing everyone in just a few short weeks!

NAPCRG Pearls
The 2015 NAPCRG Pearls are now available on the NAPCRG website. The
NAPCRG Pearls are the top research studies presented at the Annual
Meeting that will impact clinical practice. Each month we will highlight one of
the Pearls in the newsletter. September's Pearl looks at the impact of

antidepressant efficacy of exercise in the real clinical world, among elderly patients suffering
from major depression. 

Sterile Versus Non-Sterile Gloves for Minor Surgery in General Practice

by Clare Heal and Shampavi Sri Haran

http://www.napcrg.org/Give
http://www.napcrg.org/Conferences/AnnualMeeting/PreconferenceWorkshops
http://www.napcrg.org/pearls2013
http://www.napcrg.org/Portals/51/Documents/2015%20Pearls/Heal.ppt?ver=2016-09-14-115223-120
http://www.napcrg.org/Conferences/AnnualMeeting/Registration


The Commonwealth Fund Mongan Fellowship in Minority Health Policy (formerly The
Commonwealth Fund/Harvard University Fellowship in Minority Health Policy, est. 1996) is
now accepting applications for the 2017–18 class. This unique fellowship prepares physicians
for leadership roles in transforming health care delivery systems and promoting policies and
practices that improve access to high-performance health care for vulnerable populations,
including racial and ethnic minorities and economically disadvantaged groups.
Physicians who are U.S. citizens or permanent residents and who have completed residency
and are either board-eligible or board-certified in the U.S. are eligible for the fellowship. We
are seeking physicians with strong evidence of leadership experience or potential, especially
as related to community efforts, quality improvement, transformation of health care delivery
systems, or health policy. Applicants should also intend to pursue a career in policy, health
care delivery management, public service, or academia.

To download the fellowship brochure and access electronic application materials, or to learn
more about the fellowship, please visit the fellowship website.

This fall, AcademyHealth and the National Center for Health Statistics (NCHS) will choose a
fellow for the NCHS/AcademyHealth Health Policy Fellowship, a fellowship program that
brings experts in health services research-related disciplines to the NCHS to conduct studies
to address important issues in health policy and research.  Visit the fellowship program
website for more information and to apply. 

Application Deadline: November 7 at 5:00 pm ET.

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/enKoB6S5MnWfw
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/DzkrBAcagWLfr
http://www.academyhealth.org/nchs?ItemNumber=1441&navItemNumber=2332


Ohio University Heritage College of Osteopathic Medicine
Family Medicine Diabetes Faculty

The Diabetes Institute (www.ohio.edu/diabetes) and the Department of Family Medicine at the Heritage
College of Osteopathic Medicine seeks candidates for up to two tenure track Full, Associate, or Assistant
Professor positions. These positions will be research intensive with limited teaching and service expectations
(80% research, 10% service, 10% teaching). Qualified applicants must have demonstrated clinical, behavioral
or health services research productivity related to diabetes or obesity. Consideration will be given to
individuals who have performed patient-oriented or community engaged investigations.

The primary responsibilities will be to maintain an externally-funded research program in diabetes that
complements a team-based, multidisciplinary approach to science in partnership with other units at the
Heritage College, other units at Ohio University (e.g. College of Health Sciences and Professions and
Voinovich School of Leadership and Public Affairs), and with our national and international partners.

Ohio University: Ohio University is located in Athens, OH, a historic college town with a modest cost of living
in southeastern Ohio in the foothills of the Appalachian mountain range. It was founded in 1804, making it the
oldest university in the Northwest Territory and ninth oldest public university in the United States. The Ohio
University Heritage College of Osteopathic Medicine was founded in 1975 and recently expanded within the
state by developing extension campuses in Dublin and Cleveland and by partnering with prominent academic
health organizations.

Candidates ideally will be based at the Ohio University Heritage College of Osteopathic Medicine Athens
campus, but senior candidates may be considered for the Dublin or Cleveland Campuses. The Heritage
College has experienced unprecedented growth, based in part on a recent $105 million transformational gift
from the Osteopathic Heritage Foundations. To expand on the college’s stated research and clinical
objectives, the Diabetes Institute (www.ohio.edu/diabetes), seeks to recruit up to two tenure-track faculty
members to expand their diabetes research programs.

Minimum Qualifications: Candidates are required to have completed a DO, MD, or PhD prior to start date
of employment; have a track record of scholarship; and provide evidence of a clear plan for developing
independent and/or collaborative research funding. Qualified applicants must have demonstrated clinical,
behavioral or health services research related to diabetes or obesity.

Consideration will be given to candidates with postdoctoral training or mentored research training beyond

http://www.napcrg.org/NA16
http://www.napcrg.org/www.ohio.edu/diabetes
http://www.napcrg.org/www.ohio.edu/diabetes


required educational degree.

Summer salary may be supplemented with additional grant support as allowed by granting agency.
Additionally, Ohio University offers an excellent benefits and start-up package.

For full consideration, please complete the online application
at https://www.ohiouniversityjobs.com/postings/16058. Review of applications will begin immediately and
continue until the positions are filled. We anticipate the positions to begin as early as August 2017. Please
contact either of the Search Committee Co-Chairs, Darlene Berryman (berrymad@ohio.edu) or Elizabeth
Beverly (beverle1@ohio.edu) for further information regarding this announcement

Positions will remain open until filled; for full consideration, please apply by November 20, 2016.

Department: Family Medicine

Job Opening Date: September 27, 2016

Posting Close Date: November 20, 2016

Employment Type: Full time, Regular

Job Category: Faculty-Tenure Track (Group 1)

Months: Full-time academic year

Planning Unit: Heritage College of Osteopathic Medicine

Campus: Athens preferred; Dublin and Cleveland considered

Applicants may contact this person if they have questions about this positions: Darlene
Berryman (berrymad@ohio.edu) or Elizabeth Beverly (beverle1@ohio.edu.

Diversity Statement: Ohio University is an equal opportunity employer and is committed to increasing the
diversity of its faculty. We welcome nominations of and applications from women and members of minority
groups as well as others who would bring additional dimensions to Heritage College’s research, teaching and
clinical missions.

Heritage College Mission: Our medical school educates physicians committed to practice in Ohio,
emphasizes primary care, engages in focused research, and embraces both Appalachian and urban
communities. Integral to this mission, our college community commits itself to: provide a clinically integrated,
learning-centered, osteopathic medical education continuum for students, interns, residents and primary care
associates; embrace diversity and public service; and improve the health and well-being of underserved
populations.

Interested candidates apply online at: https://www.ohiouniversityjobs.com/postings/20531

We will accept applications for this position until filled.

For full consideration, please apply by November 20, 2016.

For more information about this posting, applicants may contact Search Committee Co-Chairs:

Darlene Berryman: berrymad@ohio.edu or Elizabeth Beverly: beverle1@ohio.edu
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